
                Guidance and Counselling Department         

 

 

Dear Students, Parents/Guardians, 

We sincerely hope you are all keeping well in these challenging times. 

We want you all to know that we are available to you in as best a way as is possible at this 

time. If you, or your parents, feel we can assist you in any way - be it finalising Senior Cycle 

Subject Choices (some 3rd Yrs + TY), College/Course concerns, Entry requirements, SUSI, and 

the many related areas, please contact us. In particular, we appeal to Students who may 

need Support around their Wellbeing, including those already linked in with us, please feel 

free to contact us. Initially, please contact us by email, and we will then mutually agree a 

further satisfactory means of communication, in confidence.  

Emails: Maura Conneely: mcy@naascbs.ie 

              Margaret Costello: mc@naascbs.ie 

Meanwhile, look after yourselves and your families. 

Kindest Regards. 

The Guidance Team. 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mcy@naascbs.ie
mailto:mc@naascbs.ie
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Naas_C.B.S.
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Naas_C.B.S.
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
http://www.thinkinghumanity.com/2017/06/how-to-re-boost-your-confidence-when-things-are-getting-difficult.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

